
THE SECRETARY OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20201 

January 4, 20 10 

R. Rodney Howell , M.D. 
Committee Chairperson 
Secretary 's Advisory Committee on Heritable Disorders 

in Newborns and Children 
Professor, Department in Newborns and Children 
Leonard M. Miller School of Medicine 
University of Miami 
P.O. Box 0 16820 
Miami, Florida 33 101 

Dear Dr. Howell : 

Thank you for your recent letters providing updates on the Secretary's Advisory Committee on 
Heritable Disorders in Newborns and Children's (Committee) acti vities. A detailed response to 
each letter will be coming to you shortly. 

Please accept my personal thanks to you, the members, and the organizational representatives of 
the Committee for your valuable work to improve the health of our Nation's infants and 
children. 

S incerely, 

Kathleen Sebelius 


